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26th April 2024  

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Years 5 & 6 visit to Brogdale Collections– 22nd May 2024 

 

The children will be leaving school at 9:15am and will be returning to school by 3:10pm. Travel 

will be by seat-belted coach. If your child requires travel sickness pills, please administer them 

in preparation for a 9:15am departure.  If your child requires cover for the return journey, 

please place the exact dose in a named sealed envelope.  

 

The children should wear school uniform for the trip, with suitable footwear, as they will be 

outside for the majority of the day. Please ensure your child is dressed appropriately for the 

weather: a fleece/coat if it is still chilly, waterproofs if it is rainy and, optimistically, sun cream 

should also be applied before they come to school if it is sunny. A packed lunch will be required 

for this day.  Do make sure you provide your child with plenty to drink. Please no fizzy drinks in 

cans and no glass bottles. If your child is eligible for FSM and requires a packed lunch to be 

provided, please advise the School Office of this by 13th May 2024. 

 

If your child requires medication during the day, please ensure a medication form (available from 

the School Office) is completed and the medication is in its original packaging with your child’s 

name clearly stated on it. Spending money is not needed for this trip. 

 

This trip provides a great opportunity for the children to immerse themselves deeper into our 

Sow, Grow and Farm topic, as they will take part in Brogdale’s Living Science Day. This trip is 

kindly subsidised by Brogdale, offering the best value for money that they can provide. 

However, in order for the trip to go ahead, we request voluntary contributions of £11.80 per 

child. Please make payment via the Arbor App/Portal.  

 

Your consent for external trips has already been given via Arbor, and this will be confirmed 

when you make payment. Please do ensure that all your contact details are up-to-date on Arbor. 

To determine the viability of this trip we require payment to be made by 15th May 2024. If 

you have any concerns or issues with making payment please contact the School Office as soon 

as possible for support. Should we not receive enough voluntary contributions, this trip will 

unfortunately not take place.   

 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss C Debling 

Class 4 Teacher 


